




As a family with a residential house and business located at 383 Springs Road and 347 
Marshs Road we are strongly opposed to this resource consent proposal in its entirety. 

We are concerned for the health and well-being of ourselves, family, staff, tenants and our 
business due to unknown particles being discharged into the air. We are concerned that 
these unknown and potentially toxic airborne particles will be carried by the prevailing 
winds towards our business and surrounding areas of Prebbleton, Halswell and Hornby. 

1. We have onsite 25+ people at any one time and take great care with our health and 
safety on site, hence we want our staff to feel safe at work. This can be applied to 
the hundreds of workers at businesses in the near vicinity of the proposed toxic site 
who although don’t live nearby but spend their life working as default sensitive 
receptors while this plant is operating in there near vicinity and will potentially  have 
their lives affected on a daily/weekly basis from dangerous air particles. 

2. Noise emissions from the proposed open-air tyre shredding plant and the impact this 
noise could have daily to our business and property values. The potential toxic dust 
to the air from this open area that could contaminate our land, thus affecting our 
land and ultimately the grass that our livestock feed on.  

3. Water supply for our stock is drawn from our well on site as is our drinking water for 
family and staff. The potential contamination to this supply either by aerial 
contamination is a risk we are not prepared to endure. 

4. Odours from this plant during the processing of toxic waste are of additional concern 
we have finally received the removal of the Meadow Mushroom plant from our 
community this additional discharge is not something we need to be subjected too. 

5. Transport of the waste to the proposed site. We are situated at the intersection of a 
main thoroughfare that leads to the proposed toxic site and could face an additional 
risk of a major contamination from unprocessed material to the site due to a road 
accident. 

We are concerned with the potential loss of value to our business and land due to the 
contamination. 

Intensifying operations at an existing site for efficiency and profitability is not a good reason 
to increase the risk to the community. 

The location is totally inappropriate. Any processing plant handling toxic waste including 
pesticides and herbicides should be at least well away from ANY residences and especially 
away from an area of growing population. 

We would ask that Ecan turn down this application and the applicant look at site selection in 
an area that is fit for purpose. 

 




